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Police 
Commission 
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Burbank Police Department 
200 N. Third St., Burbank, CA 91502 

Non-emergency: (818) 238-3000 
For emergencies, dial 911 

www.BurbankPD.org

Burbank Police Join Nextdoor.com 
The Burbank Police Department is pleased to announce the addition of 
Nextdoor.com to its social media operations.  By using Nextdoor.com, 
B.P.D. will increase its community policing initiatives and maximize 
outreach.  Subscribers are encouraged to familiarize themselves with 
the Burbank Police Nextdoor page, which will be used to provide 
pertinent information to the community.  

Events:

National Consumer Protection 
Week
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Newest Burbank Police Officers
The Burbank Police Department recently welcomed three new Police 
Officers.  On February 1, Reserve Police Officer Soon Hee Rettig 
graduated from the Los Angeles County Sheriff's Reserve Academy, 
while Police Officers Dillon Fields and Safa Dao graduated from the Los 
Angeles County Sheriffs Academy, Class #426, on February 8.

March 21 
6:00 P.M.
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Crime Prevention Tips: 
Neighborhood Watch
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Respect                    Integrity                      Excellence

St. Patrick's 
Day

March 17

Upcoming: Burbank 
Police Community Academy

Visit Burbank Police on:

Receive public safety Nixle Alerts 
by texting your zip code to 888-777 
or by creating a profile at Nixle.com

http://www.twitter.com/BurbankPD
http://www.facebook.com/BurbankPD
http://www.instagram.com/burbankpolice
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/ca/burbank/burbank-police-department/?i=rngenadwzeezsbnnqmgf
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/ca/burbank/burbank-police-department/
https://www.youtube.com/user/OfficialBPDvideos


National Consumer Protection Week is March 4-10, 
2018, and is focused on helping people understand 
their consumer rights, make informed decisions about 
money, and learn how to spot scams. 

To learn more about National Consumer Protection 
Week, please visit  www.consumer.ftc.gov. 

National Consumer Protection Week

The Burbank Police Awards 
Luncheon honors and recognizes the 
outstanding achievements of the 
men and women of the Burbank 
Police Department and members of 
our community. 

Show your support and appreciation 
for the terrific job our police force 
does for us 365 days a year by: 

• Sponsoring the luncheon, 
• Taking an officer (or two) to lunch, 
• Attending yourself! 

For more information, visit 
www.burbankpolicefoundation.org
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Upcoming:
Burbank Police

Community Academy
The Community Academy is a nine week 

curriculum that provides individuals with an 

opportunity to see how police officers work and 

gain a better understanding of Burbank Police 

Department operations.  Classes are held on 

Thursday evenings and offer presentations and 

demonstrations from various  Burbank 

Police Department divisions. 

The spring class will begin on April 26, 2018 . 

Class size is limited and attendees must be at least 

18 years of age who live or work in Burbank. 

For more information and to apply, visit:   

www.BurbankPD.org

CRIME STATS: January 2018

Robbery Aggravated 
Assaults

Burglary

Total Calls for Service:  4,104

Response Times (Emergency Calls): 3:31

Response Times (All Calls): 17:20

15                 4                 30          176        19 

For a complete listing of FBI UCR crime reporting statistics, 
please visit burbankpd.org or https://ucr.fbi.gov.

Auto  
Theft

Petty 
Theft

http://www.burbankpolicefoundation.org/
http://www.burbankpolicefoundation.org/
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CRIME PREVENTION
T I P S  T O  P R O T E C T  Y O U  F R O M  B E C O M I N G  A  V I C T I M

The Neighborhood Watch program started in 1972 as a 
national movement encouraging citizens to partner 
with police in an effort to reduce crime. 

NEIGHBORHOOD 
WATCH

The motto of Neighborhood Watch is, “We Look Out For Each Other.”  The goal is to reduce and deter crime by taking an
active part in the safety of your neighborhood.  In this program, citizens establish and maintain a safe neighborhood
through vigilance and cooperation with the police department. 

The first step in starting your own Neighborhood Watch is to speak with your neighbors.  Once you have established
interest in your neighborhood, contact a Burbank Police Department Community Resource Officer to set a date for an
officer to attend a meeting.  At the meeting, the officer will discuss the dynamics of Neighborhood Watch groups, address
your neighborhood’s concerns, and provide insight to recent crime trends and ways to protect yourself, your vehicle, and
your home. 

If you would like to start a Neighborhood Watch program in your area of Burbank, please contact Community Resource
Officer Castro at kcastro@burbankca.gov or Officer Burrows at aburrows@burbankca.gov. 

Burbank Police Neighborhood Watch Program

The Burbank Police Department Community Newsletter is managed by Jackie Light 
and distributed by the Burbank Police Department Public Information Office.
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Did You Know?
Online Police Reporting 

Is Now Available at 

Burbank PD.org!


